
Active Shooter Training 

June 7, 2016 

Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department deputies assigned to Avalon 

Station participated in a multi-agency active shooter training exercise.  

In this ever-changing world, acts of violence involving active shooters have become a 

serious concern for people throughout our country.  During a multi-agency training 

exercise in Avalon, emergency personnel, first responders and the disaster 

preparedness staff at Catalina Island Medical Center took a pro-active approach to 

better prepare themselves in the unlikely event of an active shooter incident. 

The participants included the Los Angeles County Fire Department, Baywatch Avalon, 

the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, the Avalon City Fire Department, Avalon 

Harbor Department, and the Disaster Preparedness staff for the Catalina Island Medical 

Center. 

The training was well-received by all in attendance and bolstered the already strong 

working relationships that exist in Avalon between the various agencies. 

 

http://www.activeshooter.lasd.org/ 
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